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SR 682 (Pinellas Bayway) Drainage Improvement from SR 699 (Gulf Boulevard) to the
western toll plaza 439525-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Drainage

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits From SR 699

(Gulf Boulevard)
to the western
toll plaza

Project Start April 2020
City St. Pete Beach
County Pinellas
Road Pinellas Bayway

SR 682
Construction
Cost

$212,000

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2020

Contractor Florida Silt and
Sod, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  David Gillett
  727-575-8300
  David.Gillett@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED: JULY 20, 2020

This project will provide drainage improvements on SR 682 (Pinellas
Bayway) between Gulf Boulevard and the western toll plaza.

Construction is expected to finish the fall of 2020. 


